Time use subcommittee notes
January 25, 2007, 86th TRB conference, Washington, D.C.

At 7 am, January 25th, 2007, Dick Ettema called to start the meeting.  Sixteen people were present at the meeting.  Each made a brief self-introduction. 
Tim Schwanen made a presentation, titled “the moral dimensions of arrival times: an exploration using chauffeuring trips as an example”.  In particular, he discussed the relevance of arrival times, and its association of disutility.  Tim’s presentation triggered lively discussions relating to the gender, and the provider of the family etc.  
Dick reported activities for the past year.  In particular, he reported that in response to the call for paper the subcommittee issued last year, roughly 10 papers were received.  

On the research roundtable, several research issues were identified, including the following:

· Process of activity scheduling and rescheduling

· Children’s activity and travel patterns

· The use of 2005 American Time Use Survey, which has detailed information on “with whom” related questions

· The use of Panel Study of Income Dynamics, which has a child supplement module on time use (the disadvantage is that it does not have the time use information for parents)

· Analysis on household interactions, in particular the coordination of time use and activity and travel patterns within the household

· Evaluation of activity patterns (quality of life) via social theory or utility terms

· Understanding in the coping strategies in time use when something unexpected happens

· The impact of ICT on activity rescheduling

· The time use of the elderly

For subcommittee activities between now and next year, we plan to focus on a few items:

· Seeking collaboration with other committees/subcommittees as well as some organizations (e.g., IATUR)
· Soliciting research ideas from members and submitting them to TRB online research statement databases

One issue that Dick and Cynthia discussed is the possibility of a workshop/panel session for TRB 2008.  We have yet to determine its feasibility and urgency.  The subcommittee is also yet to identify one or more burning issue that relates to the time use and activity and travel patterns.  Comments/suggestions are welcome from members. 
